

DOMINION COLLEGE OF BISHOPS

Post Office Box CT 9182 Cantonment- Accra- Ghana West Africa

Website WWW.BishopsCollege.org Email: info@bishopscollege.org

Contact: (233) 542 688 187/ 233 206 398 517

(233) 302 814 471

Our Ref: 001/02/UN2014

7th February 2014

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY10017 U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that Dominion College of Bishops supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to advance these principles within our sphere of influence, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where appropriate and feasible-through for instance in our local Networks;

- · Training of bishops to carry the message of hope to the people in the communities
- To help in eradication of social vices in the communities
- · To educate country men/ women on the challenges in environmental issues: the pros and cons of our activities in the environment and their effects and what can be done in achieving safe environment.
- · Our involvement in specialized initiatives and work streams; engagement in partnership project; and reviewing and providing commentary to participating companies on their communications on progress.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization's effort to support the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COE policy.

Sincerely yours

Bishop Dr. Kwabena Amonoo-Niezer

Prelate of the College